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TO: ALL Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire Support
Group Facilitators

FROM: Steve Wade, Executive Director
Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire

In an effort to help prevent the potential spread of Corona Virus
(COVID-19) in our communities and after careful consideration,
effective immediately, all Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire
support group meetings will be suspended until further notice. Ellen
Edgerly will be 1n contact with you when we believe it 1s appropriate to
restart support groups.

Please contact Ellen at 603.834.9570 for help in disseminating this
information to support group attendees and/or 1f if you have any

questions.

Thank you.



